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Attorney General Ashley Moody News Release

AG Statement of MSD School Shooting Anniversary

TALLAHASSEE, Fla.—Attorney General Ashley Moody today released the following statement
recognizing the one-year anniversary of the school shooting at Marjory Stoneman Douglas High
School in Parkland:
“Our hearts still ache with the memories of the horrific actions of a killer this time last year at
Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School. Our thoughts and prayers continue to go out to the
families of the fallen students and the entire Parkland community.

“I am committed to working with law enforcement, first responders and our communities to
provide effective measures that ensure safety is the top priority for our educational system.”


